
Attachment A 
 
 

Public Notice 
Proposed Administrative Fee for the  

Recycling and Diversion of Construction and Demolition Debris Ordinance 
 
The County of San Mateo Board of Supervisors will consider the adoption of a 
resolution imposing an Administrative Fee for the expenses incurred in administering 
the Recycling and Diversion of Construction and Demolition Debris Ordinance.  Chapter 
4.105 of the San Mateo County Ordinance Code allows for the establishment of an 
Administrative Fee by resolution of the Board of Supervisors. 
 
Previously, there has been no fee.  The proposed new fee of $95 per Waste 
Management Plan submitted for review, reflects the County’s cost of providing this 
service. 
 
Additional information regarding the proposed fee has been posted on our websites at: 
www.RecycleWorks.org and www.co.sanmateo.ca.us/portal/site/publicworks/ 
 
If you have any comments or questions, please contact: 
 
Kim Springer, Resource Conservation Programs Manager, at  either (650) 599-1412 or 
by email at kspringer@co.sanmateo.ca.us, or Joe La Mariana, Waste Management and 
Environmental Services Manager, at either (650) 599-1471 or by email at 
jlamariana@co.sanmateo.ca.us 
 
The Board of Supervisors will consider the proposed Administrative Fee at a public 
meeting on February 23, 2010 in the Board Chambers, at 400 County Center, Redwood 
City, CA 94063.  The Board’s Agenda for the meeting will be posted to the County’s 
website (http://www.co.sanmateo.ca.us/portal/site/SMC) by Friday, February 19, 2010.  
The Agenda can be viewed by following the links to the Board Agendas on the Board of 
Supervisors webpage.  
 
The effective date for the proposed Administrative Fee would be Monday, April 26, 
2010. 


